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From: Commandant
To : Commander, Fourteenth Coast Guard District (dcs)

Subj : Philippine Loran~A Su_ .ort

Ref : (a) COMDT 041602Z FEB 75
{b) Your letter 3262 dtd 26 March 1975

l. Regretfully, the issue of funding for subject support has not yet
been finally resolved.

2, The Office of Management and Budget has denied our request-: for
additional funds for future funding of this requirement. Likewise,

the Department of Defense has declined to provide the necessary funding.

3. The Secretary of Transportation has formally advised the Secretary
of Defense that funding must be forthcoming and a new agreement con=

sumated if we are to continue support of these stations bteyond 30 June
1975. '

4, Until this matter is resolved, minimal SH=30 funding will be provided
you not to exceed the present level of support for LORTAD.
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E. D. SCHEIDERER
Chief of Staff
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